
The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) is actively recruiting for 
an Executive Director of Operations.  This senior-level position is located in 
our headquarters office in Washington, D.C.  The position is open to the public.

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB), Division of Human Resources 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700, Washington, DC 20004, 202-694-7000, www.dnfsb.gov 

         

Apply at WWW.USAJOBS.COM 
Announcement Number “DNFSB-OCH-2020-0004” 

DNFSB is an independent agency in the executive branch, chartered with the  
responsibility of providing recommendations and advice to the President and the 
Secretary of Energy regarding public health and safety issues at Department of 
Energy (DOE) defense nuclear facilities. 

The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
Excellence. Respect. Integrity. Independence. 

Seeking Executive Director of Operations 

http://www.usajobs.com

